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February 4, 2020 

OBCCTC - Stakeholder Consultation Sessions 

 

The Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) will be conducting 6 stakeholder 
consultation sessions this month.  The Commissioner and staff of the OBCCTC will be available to answer 
questions and discuss the proposed CTS Licence Reform program (2020 Licence Application Process & 
Tag Management Policy).  Attendance at these sessions will be limited to 10 people to encourage 
dialogue and open discussion amongst a small group of motivated participants.  The sessions will be 
held at the OBCCTC offices at 1085 Cambie Street on the following dates and times: 

 

February 18, 2020 10:00am – 12:00pm 
February 19, 2020 10:00am – 12:00pm 
February 20, 2020 10:00am – 12:00pm 
February 24, 2020 10:00am – 12:00pm 
February 25, 2020 10:00am – 12:00pm 
February 26, 2020 10:00am – 12:00pm 

 

Interested participants can register by contacting the Registrar at 604-660-6051 or via email at:  
Registrar@obcctc.ca 

We look forward to meeting with you. 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 

 

Michael Crawford     Sheryl Kozyniak 
Commissioner      Deputy Commissioner 
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